To all contacts in the SCL

1.

Up to date details on the website.

It has become apparent this week that some clubs have not brought their club details up to
date. In an instance earlier this week, it was noted that a Division 4 club challenged the
monitors about a crucial email that they had not received. Upon investigation, it was found
that the last time the club had updated its details was Friday March 26 2010 !! The Club
was fined £10/6 points for failing to verify, a penalty that the club could probably have
avoided if their contacts were up to date.

The Committee has determined that all club details must be up to date. Failure to up-date
in the current season will result in a points and monetary fine. | am able to view the date of
any club update and these fines will be levied if the sites are not updated when a check is
made on Monday June 23.

Club captains are reminded that ALL players must be listed on the scorecard, even if they
do not bat. In some cases the lack of properly completed scorecards by the home team has
prevented the away team from verifying on time. This causes unnecessary additional work
for the monitors. The Management Committee will be looking at the possibility of fining
clubs that fail to list ALL players in the game.

Clubs must ensure that ALL players in the club are registered on the club’ section on the
website. Failure to register players prevents scorecards being correctly entered on the
website.

Ray Hancock
Hon. Secretary



